Dear Freshman Students,

Please feel free to participate in the Physics competition of
the
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PRINCETON UNIVERSITY PHYSICS COMPETITION

The Princeton University Physics Competition will take place
on Saturday November 21° 2015 on our campus in
Geilenkirchen.

For registration please follow the link:

http://physics.princeton.edu/pupc/2015/germany.htm




